
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C.  20554 

 
    August 6, 2010     
          1800E3-A 
 
 
 
Juab County   
c/o Val Jones, Commissioner   
160 North Main Street    
Nephi, UT  84648-1412       
 
Iron County Television Dept. 
c/o Dennis Johnson 
P.O. Box 626 
570 North 200 East 
Parowan, Utah 84761 
      
 
 

Re:  Application for a Low Power 
Television Facility to operate on 
Channel 33 at Nephi, Utah                 
Facility ID No. 182150                                           
BNPDTT-20090825BDN   

                           
              
Gentlemen: 
 
 This refers to the above-captioned application for a construction permit for a new 
television translator station to operate on Channel 33, at Nephi, Utah, filed on behalf of 
Juab County.  A petition to deny that application was filed on behalf of Iron County.    
 

Iron County requests that the Juab County application be denied because of 
potential interference to the UHF signal used to receive and extend the signal of KUTV, 
Salt Lake City, Utah, to southwest Utah. Specifically, Iron County argues that the 
interference likely to result from this proposed station would compromise signals used by 
approximately 22 other translator stations (including 13 licensed to and operated by Iron 
County) and 13 cable headends that relay the KUTV signal. 

  
Iron County now seeks to withdraw its objection.  It reports that it has received 

assurances from Juab County that the latter will not operate facilities that will interfere 
with the signals received by the subject stations and headends.  Based on that 
representation, Iron County seeks to withdraw its objection.  
 



 2

 We will grant Iron County’s request to withdraw its objection.  A review of the 
matters raised herein, consistent with the obligation to determine whether the public 
interest, convenience and necessity will be served by approval of the parties’ requests, 
does not appear to raise a question warranting further Commission action.1  In this regard, 
Juab County has recognized that it will be required to avoid interference from its new 
station to existing stations and it will be responsible for addressing any objectionable 
interference that may result from implementation of its proposal. 
 
 In addition, our review of Juab County’s above-captioned application indicates 
that it is legally and technically qualified to construct and operate with the facilities as 
proposed.  
 
 Accordingly, IT IS ORDERED that: the request to withdraw the objection filed 
by Iron County IS GRANTED, and that objection IS DISMISSED.  IT IS FURTHER 
ORDERED that Juab County’s application (BNPDTT-20090825BDN) for a new 
translator facility to operate on Channel 33, at Nephi, Utah, IS GRANTED.   

 
        

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     
 Hossein Hashemzadeh 
       Associate Chief, Video Division  
    Media Bureau 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                 
 
1  See, e.g., Booth American Co., 58 FCC 2d 553, 554  (1976).  


